
JPS Return to Learn

• All staff will school-based staff will return in-person on 
Wednesday, August 4.

• All students will return to in-person instruction on Monday, 
August 9.

• Masks will be required for all staff to minimize the spread of 
COVID-19.

• CDC guidance will be followed to the fullest extent possible.
• There is NO virtual school option available for students at this 

time.
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